

PRESS RELEASE

Marks and Spencer Emergency Evacuation Point

In response to the item on the front page of the 18th July 2018 copy of the Newsletter, the Council would like to make the following comments in respect of the Marks and Spencer request to use the Frank Jordan Centre as an emergency evacuation point:

- 1. The request has not yet been considered by the Council.
- 2. Views expressed by individual Councillors should not be taken to represent the views of the Council.
- 3. The request to use the Frank Jordan Centre was not received from Marks and Spencer until after the agenda for the 17th July 2018 meeting had already been issued. It was therefore planned for inclusion in the agenda for the next available meeting on 31st July 2018.

ENDS

Les Trigg Town Clerk Stone Town Council

Telephone: 01785-619740

Email: clerk@stonetowncouncil.gov.uk